
BICYCLES, E-BIKES, 
AND SCOOTERS 

CELL PHONES 
Students in elementary and 
middle school are restricted from 
device usage during the school 
day. They may have it in their 
possession, but cellphones 
cannot be in use during the 
instructional day. 
(HB 1105) 

Students riding bicycles, electric 
bicycles, or scooters to school must 
wear a safety helmet in accordance 
with Florida Statutes (F.S. 316.2065 and 
316.20655). For their safety, students 
should never ride any type of bicycle, 
electric bike, or scooter on school 
grounds. Upon arrival at school, 
students are required to disembark 
their vehicle at the entry gate and walk 
it to the designated storage area. The 
same protocol should be followed when 
leaving the campus. Students are 
encouraged to lock these items in the 
designated storage area. 

Please discuss these changes with your student prior to the start of the school year. 


